
**This is an update to ARCNet message 14-012, Outstanding Travel Order 
Notification** 
 
Sir or Ma’am, 
 
As mentioned in a previous ARCNet message, our financial systems indicate you 
have an outstanding travel order or advance that has NOT been settled. You were 
directed to contact the ARPC Financial Management Analysis office (see below) as 
soon as possible to rectify this situation. 
 
Due to the volume of outstanding travel orders/advances, all Individual 
Reservists should submit inquiries/responses to the email listed below and allow 
up to 72 hours for a response. 
 
To resolve your outstanding travel vouchers or advances, please contact MSgt. 
Joseph Haynes, HQ ARPC/FMA office, by e-mailing ARPC.RIO.ALO@US.AF.MIL.  
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 
CHRISTOPHER E. CRONCE, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, HQ Individual Reservist Readiness and Integration Organization 
 
Connect with HQ RIO online 
HQ RIO Website 
Facebook 
Twitter 
YouTube 
 
**Previous ARCNet messages are located in the Resources section of our website** 
 

http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/shared/media/document/AFD-141006-024.pdf
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/shared/media/document/AFD-141006-024.pdf
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/library/rio/index.asp
http://www.facebook.com/hqrio
http://www.twitter.com/HQRIO
http://www.youtube.com/headquartersrio
http://www.arpc.afrc.af.mil/library/rio/resources/index.asp

